
                       

             Carousel Newsletter – June 2025

Hello Parents,
June is a fun month! It is hard to believe that it is summer, and summer camp is starting already. 
Kids will do a lot of summer activities. The temperatures are climbing, the sun is setting a little 
later each night, and the students are getting ready for some summer adventures. Please help 
us ensure the children are safe and comfortable this summer. Please remember to apply 
sunscreen to children before coming into school.
We’ve had a busy but wonderful year at Carousel. Many of our preschoolers will be off to 
kindergarten. Our Jr Kindergarten students will graduate on 13th June. We would like to thank all 
the parents for entrusting your child with us this year and we also thank you for all your support 
throughout the year. On 25th and 27th Cardinals and School age kids will go to the Jennie Dean 
Memorial and Manassas Museum for educational trips.
We would like to express our sincere gratitude to our Infant teacher Ms. Suhaila and our Teddy 
Bears Teacher Ms. Lisa for being consistent throughout those years. Thanks for the love you 
give to our kids. Looking forward to more years of working together.
Weekly Themes:
Week 1: Graduation Week
Week 2: Go Camping and Celebrate Flag Day
Week 3: Father’s Day and Juneteenth
Week 4: Manassas Historical Places and Museums
Calendar of Events:
13th June: Father’s Day (Arts and Craft with kids@10:00am)
13th June: Jr Kindergarten Graduation Ceremony Day (Starting Time 
@06:30-07:30pm)
14th June: Flag Day
16th June: Summer Camp
19th June: Juneteenth(Center Closed)
 25th June: Jennie Dean Memorial Educational Field Trip (Cardinals and School age Only)

 27thJune: Manassas Museum Educational Field Trip (Cardinals and School age Only)

  


